

Teton Valley Youth Lacrosse Association www.tetonlax.com



REV. 1.4.24

Scholarship Application

Applications must be filled out and emailed to the TVYLA Executive Director heather.tetonlax@gmail.com by April 1, 2024. Applications will be reviewed and awarded at TVYLA's April Board Meeting. Scholarship awards are based on need and funds available determined by The TVYLA Board in a closed meeting.

Players' US Lacrosse ID Number:	_ Players' Age:
Number of players in the family: Number of years playing lacrosse: Does this player qualify for the free lunch program? Free Reduced detail, your reasons for applying for financial aid:	d Please describe, in

Administrative Notes: